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Purpose of Workshop 
The purpose of this report is to give Kadaltilla / Adelaide Park Lands Authority (Kadaltilla) Board Members an 
opportunity to workshop the community consultation responses and provide feedback on the recommendations and 
proposed amendments to draft Adelaide Park Lands Management Strategy (APLMS) – Towards 2036. 

On 23 May 2024, Kadaltilla endorsed the draft APLMS – Towards 2036 for the purposes of public consultation, 
which was undertaken from 17 June to 9 August 2024.  

During the public consultation, over 400 people were engaged with (300 people were spoken to at the Rundle Mall 
information booth and 196 completed the survey in-person, 74 responded to the online survey, 40 people emailed 
directly with written feedback, and 26 organisations provided written submissions). The draft APLMS – Towards 
2036 received broad support with consultation feedback supporting the prioritisation of greening, open space, 
cultural experiences, recreational activities, events, and safe connections. 

32 key recommendations have been developed arising from the consultation. 

The final APLMS - Towards 2036 is proposed to be presented to Kadaltilla for endorsement on 24 October 2024. 

 

 

Key Question 
1. Do Kadaltilla Board Members support the recommendations arising from consultation feedback? 
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